
NOTICE OF SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 
 
The Board of Education of Cody-Kilgore Unified Schools will meet at 1:00 
pm on Thursday, April 2nd, 2020 via zoom.  The purpose of the meeting is to 
interview the top three PCD companies that applied for the position.  There is no 
agenda and or action items tied to this gathering. 


